
Tulip Hill Citizens Association  

Fall / Winter Meeting – December 15, 2013 

Minutes 

_____________________________ 
 

The fall / winter Tulip Hill Citizens Association (THCA) meeting took place on December 15, 2013 

at the home of Jonathan and Liza Aronie.  (Thank you very much for hosting the meeting!) 

 

Liza Aronie, President of THCA, called the meeting to order. 

 

Rights of Way.  A discussion occurred about various neighborhood right-of-ways.  Those using the 

neighborhood right-of-ways were urged to stay on the right-of-ways, and not veer too close to other 

people’s houses. 

 

Waterways.  The history of the neighborhood and the creek running down Goldsboro behind the 

houses on one side of Tulip Hill Terraces was discussed, along with a mention of some important 

waterway conservation groups. 

 

A motion to adjourn was raised and seconded. 

 

 

________________________   

Elizabeth Thede 

Secretary, Tulip Hill Citizens Association 

 

 

 

 


